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UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

Mr o Allyn Ko Ford 
Ma.plewoods 
RFD Wayzata, Minn. 

Dear Mr o Ford: 

P. 0 . Box 18 , HONOLULU 10 

TERRITORY OF HAWAII 

June 27, 1949 

I was immensely pleased to receive your letter of June 21st , 
with its enclosure of the copy of Israel Putnarn1 s letter and 
the watermark of George Washington. I am making copies of the 
Putnam letter to send to my father-in- lawo 

I had a grand time in Minneapolis, but I know that you will 
appreciate the fact that as an old autograph collector one of 
the high points in a series of high points was my Saturday 
morning visit with you. I don ' t know when I had such a 
thoroughly good time o Certainly I had only one objection: 
The time moved on too rap5.dly o 

I am delighted to know that you had no ill effects from our 
visito One with heart trouble certainly must be carefulo 

Yes .ll I hope that our paths will cross again soon and that I 
may have the pleasure of meeting your wife and family. At the 
moment, we are in the throes of the Philosophers t Conference and 
busier than the proverbial "one armed paper hanger with the itcho" 

With all good wishes. .. • 

Sincerely yours, 

G.MS:em 




